EOL NOTICE

22 Septmeber 2022

Dear Customer,

We are sorry to inform you that due to supply chain related issues we will be discontinuing

the below part and any OPEN PO’s will not be able to be filled. Please see the
replacement part listed below.

EOL Part # Last Buy Date MOQ Replacement Part / Notes
VJP10-35C270 N/A N/A VJP10-35C270M2

Contact us for Samples

Regards,
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Authorized \Signature(s)

Charles Tepper
VP Sales Engineering

11/F, Tai Yau Building 181 Johnston Road Wanchai, Hong Kong Tel +86 151 6777 3730





